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Ross Merry

From: eBiz Tax - Do Not Reply <do-not-reply@denvergov.org>
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 6:06 PM
To: Ross Merry
Subject: Denver eBiz Tax Center Notice for Sales/Use Rate Change 2025

 

2025 Denver Sales Tax Rate Changes 

Denver voters recently enacted a sales tax increase to support Denver Health's 

emergency and trauma care, primary medical care, mental health care, drug and 

alcohol use recovery, and pediatric care. The voter-approved initiative raises 

Denver’s sales tax rate by 0.34% resulting in as much as $70 million annually in 

additional funds for Denver Health. 

Beginning Jan. 1, 2025, all businesses must collect the new Denver sales tax 

rate of 5.15%* 

Begin planning now and update Point of Sale (POS) systems to support the new rate 

beginning Jan. 1, 2025. 

The new combined sales tax rate for Denver (combined City and County of Denver, 

State of Colorado, RTD, and SCFD sales tax) will be 9.15% beginning Jan. 1, 2025. 

For more information, contact Denver’s Taxpayer Service Unit at 720-913-9400 or 

treasinfo@denvergov.org. 

*The increase does not apply to aviation fuel, short-term car rental, and food and beverage sales tax 

rates, which will remain the same in 2025. 
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